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Early Literacy 
Programs: Programs 
for babies, children, 
and parents that 
develop pre-reading 
skills 
 

Oh the Songs & Stories This weekly program is for babies, 
toddlers and preschoolers that are not 
yet ready for school.  We sing songs, 
read stories and try to do a craft (if the 
kids can sit!) Forty children attended 
five programs. 

 

Community 
Development: 
community events, 
partnered programs 
with community 
groups 
 

Listen Up HearingLife did an educational talk 
about hearing, hearing loss and ways to 
protect the hearing you have.  Three 
people attended. 

Understanding Dementia Participants that attended this program 
learned how we can build a stronger 
more inclusive community where 
everyone can contribute and live healthy 
and active lives.  Four people attended. 

 

Adult and Senior 
Programs 
 

Thursday Sages Participants come to the library to break 
up their week and learn something new! 
Topics range from what DVD series are 
for a particular patron to making Sock 
Puppets.  Twenty-five people attended 
five programs. 

Monday Movie Matinee Monday Movie Matinees help you get 
though a Monday.  Twenty-five people 
came to three movies. 

Knitting to Do! Bring in your creations, learn how to knit 
or just come to socialize.  Twenty-eight 
people came to four programs. 

 

Other Children’s 
and Teens Programs 

School Visit to Library Bruce Peninsula District School students 
in Grades 1-3 and grade 7 came to the 
library for a Remembrance Day Program.  
Seventy-three children attended. 

 

Total Circulation for November 1,696 items 

 



 
Seventy-three hands made this Remembrance Day Wreath 

 

 
Toddlers making poppies 

 

 


